
2013 Dunham Scholarship Recipients
a scholarship is a reward with expectations

John C. Dunham

Learn more about the Dunham Fund at www.dunhamfund.org

making the world a more comfortable, safer place

The Dunham Scholarship Fund has been created within the Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley.  The Dunham scholarships are based on 
academic excellence and financial need.  All fields of study are considered.  Special consideration is given to students who have displayed exemplary 
character and outstanding initiative in overcoming personal obstacles to achieve their educational goals.  In 2013, the Dunham Scholarship Fund provided 
six $30,000, four year scholarships to students graduating from a private or public high school who reside within the Dunham Fund service area. 

Morgan Chase,
Rosary High School,
attending
Illinois State University

Sean Kent,
West Aurora High School,
attending
University of Notre Dame

Anna Petersen,
Metea Valley High School,
attending
Northwestern University

Joseph Johnson
West Aurora High School,
attending
University of Illinois - 
Urbana

Katherine Reis,
Geneva Community High 
School,
attending
Purdue University

Andrew Thomas,
Geneva Community High 
School,
attending
Indiana University - 
Bloomington

Dunham Scholarship Fund within the


